
From: Sybil Madison <Sybil.Madison@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 2, 2022 7:03:23 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Event attendance  
  
Hi Steve, 
I am writing to inform you that I attended the Chicago sinfonietta’s annual event on Saturday, October 
29th on my official capacity as a Mayor’s Office employee. Attendance was approved in advance.  
Best, 
Sybil 
 
Sybil Madison, Ph.D. 
Chief of Staff 
Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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